$th June, 1930,

Dear Mr, Yansom,

I wish to apologlise for my very much
delayed reply to your letter of May 13¢h,. I have been
in Paris, and most of wmy correspomdence hes bessn kept
back as I made various journeys, and letters were not
forwarded to me.

You kindly suggest to me in your letter
that s friend of yours is in possession of real ultre=
marine in powder form. I sertainly would like to buy
1t if only I knew how and where the ultranarine powder
could be prspared for use, As you ‘mow, alas, we no
longer prapare our own ocolours ss in past days, and 1t
'oggd be vary difficult to hand 1t over to any colour
manufacturer for this purpose. Such a thing could
only be done privately.

It wonld eertainly be a great advantage
to b2 able to use sowe real ultramarine, for we never
know nowadays how far our eéolours ars svnthetic! Yom
may lmow someons in whem ona could trust to vrepare it
in case I thought of buying it.

Many thanks again for your kind
sttention in writing to me sbout the mattsr.,

Hoping to have the pleasure of
hearing from you,

Yours sinecerely,

J.B,4anson,Esq.,
National Gallery,
!lillbank, S.Vel,



